Monmouth County Association of School Business Officials GENERAL MEETING OF May 18, 2017

CALL TO ORDER:

The regular meeting of the Monmouth County Association of School Business Officials was held on Thursday, May 18, 2017 at the Doubletree Hotel, Eatontown, NJ. President Loretta Hill called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.

ROLL CALL:

Sign-in sheet.

INTRODUCTION OF NEW MEMBERS

None.

CORRESPONDENCE

None.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

A motion was made by Ms. Allen to accept the April minutes, and Mrs. Petron seconded the motion. All members were in favor.

TREASURER'S REPORT

A motion was made by Ms. Allen to accept the February treasurer's report, and Mrs. Parry seconded the motion. All members were in favor.

PRESIDENT'S REPORT

Ms. Hill spoke about the need for a new chair of the membership committee as Mrs. Gens is retiring this year.

Ms. Hill introduced the slate of candidates for the executive committee for the 2017-2019 school years:

President: Mr. Christopher Mullins Vice-President: Ms. Corey Lowell Secretary: Mrs. Veronica Wolf Treasurer: Mrs. Amy Gallagher

The membership voted, and all officers were elected unanimously. The officers will be installed at the June meeting in Atlantic City.

EXECUTIVE COUNTY SUPERINTENDENT/COUNTY BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR REPORT

Executive County Business Administrator, Mr. David Joye, reported on the items listed of	i on the ageno	Ja.
--	----------------	-----

None.

NEW BUSINESS

None.

COMMENTS FROM THE OFFICERS

None.

ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting was adjourned at 11:15 a.m.

A motion was made by Mrs. Wolf and seconded by Ms. Lowell. All members were in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Corey J. Lowell

Corey J. Lowell

Secretary